
Shanklin Chine MR2- IOW-MR2-S004 and IOW-MR2-S005a 

In January 2024, the IoW Council Rights of Way team informed us that they closed the footpath 
through Tower Gardens because of a landslip. The IoW Council instructed Island Roads to 
conduct a highways assessment to assess the suitability of aligning the ECP along Everton Lane. 
It has been deemed safe for the public to use. They have also decided it is safe to align through 
Tower Gardens. There are no additional landowners that are affected.  

 

 


